
1

Sharon Craig

From: Rachel . <blparishclerk@outlook.com>
Sent: 21 March 2023 14:08
To: Planning
Subject: Objection and concerns regarding 3/2023/0158

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Consultation on planning application 3/2023/0158 Ribble Valley View Lodge Park, Old Langho Road, 
Langho BB6 8AW  

  

Following consultation with the members of the parish council the following objections and concerns have 
been raised.   
  

 Over development of the site.  Concerns were expressed that this development would just 
keep expanding   

 On the supplied drawing there is an area ringed with blue showing square boxes, will this 
be further developments?  

 The application says the development cannot be seen from a foot path, this is not accurate 
and can this be checked by the planning team please.  
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